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Okaloosa County Water & Sewer Closes at Noon on September 30 

 
All Okaloosa County Water & Sewer offices will close at noon on September 30, 2015, 
for Fiscal Year End, and will reopen the following day at 8 a.m. The ability to pay 
online or by phone will also be unavailable until 10 a.m. on October 1. 
   
For more information, contact our 311 Citizens Information Line.  Okaloosa County 
Water and Sewer accept payments in person, by phone and online.   Check or credit 
card payments can be made 24 hours a day through phone by calling 850-651-7171 or 
using our on line payment service at http://www.okaloosaws.com. 
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